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Richmond Consolidated School 

August 7, 2020 

Dear RCS Community, 

Tonight the school committee voted unanimously to start school with students 
remotely on 9/14. 

Staff will start on 8/27 with additional professional development in Canvas, our new 
learning management system to support distance learning. 

We will work to evaluate and share state metrics to inform when we may use hybrid 
or face to face models. 
We’re working collaboratively with our staff to develop and improve upon our 
approaches to learning and teaching in a remote context. 
 
We’re also thinking a lot and planning around social-emotional supports and growth. 
 
We appreciate the impact this decision will have on students and families. 
Thanks for your patience in these challenging times. 
Looking forward to working with you to support our students. 
 
Stay well,  
Peter Dillon, Superintendent Jill Pompi, Principal 
 
 

1831 State Road 
Richmond, MA  01254 
(413) 698-2207 
(413) 698-3199 Fax 
Jill Pompi, Principal 

 
 
 
 
Richmond Consolidated School does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, 
gender identity, religion, national origin, sexual orientation, disability or homelessness. 
 
 
 


